TOWN OF RIPLEY
PUBLIC HEARING- DISABILITY TAX EXEMPTION
FEBRUARY 10, 2022 

	Supervisor Bowen opened the Public Hearing at 7:15 p.m. in the Ripley Town Hall.  The following were present:
	Supervisor:	Douglas Bowen
	Council:	Michael Rowe
			Phil Chimera 
			Don Henry 
			Julie Rice (Zoom)
	Deputy Clerk:	Ryleigh Enterline 
	Guests:	No in-person guests attended the meeting.
	Zoom: 		Bob Macintosh, Lew Barnes, Shelly Spacht, Rebecca Carvallo 

	The Town Clerk verified the posting of the Public Hearing in the Jamestown Post Journal, the town website and posting on the official town board sign.  
	Supervisor Bowen reviewed the proposed law. 
	
Supervisor Bowen opened the floor to the Public:
Bob Macintosh of East Lake Road inquired into the eligibility requirements of the exemption. 
	
There were no comments for or against the proposed Local Law.
All those persons desiring to be heard, having been heard, Supervisor Bowen closed the hearing at 7:20p.m.


Respectively submitted,
Ryleigh Enterline
Deputy Town Clerk 
